
NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF MEETING 

HARRIS-FORT BEND  

EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT NO. 100 

 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of Harris-Fort 

Bend Emergency Services District No. 100 

scheduled for Tuesday, February 14, 2023 at 6:00 

p.m., at the District Training Center, 16005 Bellaire 

Blvd., Houston, Texas 77083 has been CANCELED. 

 

The meeting has been rescheduled for Thursday, 

February 16, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., at the District 

Training Center, 16005 Bellaire Blvd., Houston, 

Texas 77083. 


